
Important Notice:  

Beware of Fraudulent Emails Claiming to Be from SFDS 
Parish or Fr. Zacharie 

 

Dear Parishioners and Friends, 

It has come to our attention that fraudulent emails are 
being sent to members of the public, falsely claiming to 
be from SFDS Parish or Fr. Zacharie. These messages are 
deceptive and potentially harmful (see sample examples 
below). 

Fr. Zacharie strongly urges everyone not to open, reply to, 
or interact with these emails in any way, as they may pose 
a risk to your computer or personal information. Please 
delete them immediately. 

Please note: 

 Neither Fr. Zacharie nor the SFDS Parish will ever 
contact parishioners in this manner. 

 These emails are not authorized by the parish and do 
not reflect our communication practices. 

We encourage all parishioners to stay alert and report any 
suspicious messages to the parish office if in doubt. 

Stay safe. Delete scam emails. 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 
— SFDS Parish Office 



 


